
 

 

THE MARYLAND-NATIONAL CAPITAL 
PARK AND PLANNING COMMISSION 

 
PRINCE GEORGE'S COUNTY PLANNING BOARD 

 
 
 
 
       February 19, 2008 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Prince George’s County Planning Board  
 
VIA:  Steve Adams, Urban Design Supervisor 
 
FROM:  Ruth Grover, Senior Planner 
 
SUBJECT: Detailed Site Plan DSP-07072, Melford, Block 3 
 
 In a letter dated February 11, 2008, a representative of the applicant requested a one-week 
continuance in the above-mentioned case, detailed site plan DSP-07072, Melford, Block 3, from 
February 28, 2008, to March 6, 2008.  The staff is in support of the granting of the continuance to provide 
sufficient time to review revised materials which were submitted by the applicant after the Planning 
Board established three-week prior deadline. 
 
 Staff recommends that a one-week continuance for detailed site plan DSP-07072 be APPROVED 
and that the case be continued until March 6, 2008. 


